“Programme your future in Koszalin” Competition

The University's Careers Bureau, the company of GlobalLogic S.A. and the Department of Electronics and
Information Technology are inviting university students/secondary school students to participate in the first
edition of the “Programme your future in Koszalin” Competition, which will be held on 20 January 2017
starting from 10:00a.m. in the Information Centre of the Department of Electronics and Information
Technology, at Sniadeckich 2, Building D, ground floor.

Enrolment is required at www kariera.koszalin.pl (Trainings Tab).

You need to log into the system as a university student/secondary school student.


http://www.kariera.koszalin.pl/

